
 

 

 
 

Faculty Leadership Development Committee 
DATE: Wednesday February 15, 2023 

TIME: 1pm-3pm 
CONFERENCE CALL INFORMATEION  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://yccd-edu.zoom.us/j/8326191425 

 

Meeting Summary 
 

Members Present: Christopher Howerton (chair), Manuel Vélez (2nd Chair), Kathy Osburn, Elizabeth 
Walker (joined at 2pm) 
Guests: 

 
Spring Plenary:  Christopher let us know that there won’t be a breakout session specifically dedicated 

for our committee, but he’s looking at other alternatives for our committee to get together or host an 

event.  

 

ASCCC website: Christopher has been keeping the website updated with our agendas and minutes.  He’s 

also using the site to house FELA resources.  

 

Upcoming ASCCC Activities: Part-Time faculty meeting next week, CTE face-to-face regionals in 

March, Area meetings coming in March, Spring Plenary is April; deadline to enter is April 12th 

 

Christopher is working with the ASCCC executive director to see if we can have FELA badges for the 

Spring Plenary. 

 

FELA Academy: Christopher reported that things are going well with the FELA cohorts. Christopher 

has been in contact with the mentees and has shared resources and documents.  This has been positive.  

According to Christopher one group is having some difficulties with communications.  This February 

Christopher shared some documents on types of leadership and on mentorship.  Next month his focus 

will be on equity and diversity around leadership.  Christopher encouraged us to share any documents 

with him regarding equity and leadership.  The next cohort convening scheduled for February 24th will 

be more conversational so that members can explore their own leadership styles and what they bring into 

leadership. Christopher also sent out some self-assessment tools for the cohort to begin to assess their 

own leadership.  

 

 

Christopher reported that this Spring we will also begin the selection process for the next FELA cohort 

while we complete this cohort.  The idea is to begin the process earlier than this year to give the cohorts 

more time next year.  The process will be designed in a way so that the next FLDC committee can have 

an earlier start to their FELA academy.  An upcoming meeting with the ASCCC Executive Director will 

happen to set recruitment timelines for the 2023-2024 cohort. 

 

https://yccd-edu.zoom.us/j/8326191425

